
Park School’s 
International Family Picnic 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Join us on Friday, August 18th at 5:00 p.m.  
on our school field for an afternoon of fun. 

 

Bring your picnic basket filled with your family’s 
favorite foods, blanket, board games, and dress in 

your family’s cultural attire. 
 

We will gather together to celebrate our return to 
school and the cultural diversity of our families.  

 


